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25 February 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Mandatory Trip for Year 12: 
University and Apprenticeship Search Fair at Oxford Brookes University – Wednesday 18th June 
2025 
 
On Wednesday 18th June, all Year 12 students will be attending the UK University and Apprenticeship 
Search Fair at the Oxford Brookes University.  The event is ideal to inspire and motivate Year 12s who 
are starting to make decisions about their post Sixth Form education and career choices.  
 
This exciting and informative event will provide attendees with the opportunity to speak to a multitude 
of exhibiting universities and apprenticeship providers. These will include; Russell Group, red brick, 
specialist and modern universities. Students will also be able to talk to a variety of the UK’s best 
apprenticeship providers, HE colleges, specialist institutions, and student related organisations. 
 
The fair will feature a wide range of vital seminars including: UCAS Personal Statement & Application 
Advice, Why take an Apprenticeship, Choosing a University Course, Higher and Degree 
Apprenticeships and Student Finance. 
 
The trip is mandatory so all students are expected to attend.  The cost of the trip to the school is 

£10.00 per student and any contribution towards that would be greatly appreciated. 

We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.30am and returning by 3.30pm. Students should 
either bring a packed lunch or money to purchase food when they are there.  
 
Please complete the emergency contact and medical details sections ASAP on your ParentPay 
account to enable your child to participate.  You are also asked if you agree to your child to be 
included in any taking of and use of recordings on this visit which may be used for promotional purposes 
and/or on Social Media.   
 
Please complete the information no later than Wednesday 30th April 2025 so we may finalise 
numbers. 
  
If you have any concerns, or wish to discuss this, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01344 
390809 or via email at simon.puttick@kgaeasthampstead.uk.   
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 

Mr S Puttick 

Senior Teacher 

Director of KAEP6 

 

King’s Academy Easthampstead Park 
 

It takes a whole community to raise a child. 
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